
OCTOBER
Th|3 2:30pm–4:00pm,
Center for the Arts (1P), Recital Hall
People on the Move: Migrants
Leave Home, Return Home,
Make a Home

Jane Marcus-Delgado, Associate
Professor, Department of Political
Science and Global Affairs, and
Director of International Studies;
Nan Sussman, Interim Dean 
of Humanities and Social Sciences,
and Professor, Department 
of Psychology; Cindy Wong,
Professor, Department of 
Media Culture  

Three experts on migration present
different aspects of it: Global
Chinatowns, long-established
immigrant communities; how
ongoing migrating populations in
Latin America challenge
relationships between citizens and
the state; and the adjustments
resulting from return migration.

NOVEMBER
Th|14 2:30pm–4:20pm,
Center for the Arts (1P), Recital Hall
Infancy in Action

Sarah Berger, Associate
Professor, Department of
Psychology; Lana Karasik,
Assistant Professor, Department of
Psychology; Jennifer Wagner,
Assistant Professor, Department of
Psychology

A panel discussion between three
members of the Psychology
Department about their work on
infant and early childhood
development. All three use
movements—ranging from eye
movements to locomotion—to
study perception, cognition, and
communication, and consider
effects of social interaction and
cultural context on development.

DECEMBER
Th|5 2:30pm–4:20pm,
Center for the Arts (1P), Recital Hall  
Happiness, Choice, and Policy

Stephen Morris, Assistant
Professor, Department of
Philosophy; Mark D. White,
Professor, Department of
Philosophy

A conversation between two
philosophers on the question of
the nature of happiness, the role it
plays in choice, and the
controversy over its use to make
government policy.

A    reception will follow
each symposium. All
events are CLUE certified.

Presented by the Division of Humanities and 
Social Sciences and the Department of the Library

Dean’sSymposium

“By appreciation, we make excellence in others our own property.”
—Voltaire

The symposia will feature outstanding accomplishments of our faculty, new curricula
developments, and events of national and international import. We look forward to fostering
conversations that stimulate the intellect, introduce new perspectives, and engage our emotions. 

FALLSEMESTER2013


